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Hello all, 

Today I had the blessing to be with our president and many of the leaders of our movement in America. 

We had a long talk and everyone was able to share their heart about the Holy Ground Bus Tour, Gods 

Hope for America.  

We all had great things to say and share, but there were a few points I felt summed up what this tour is all 

about.  

1. Dr. Balcomb said that his wife took two pillows from East Garden. The ones True Parents

would use when they would go on long rides. These two pillows will be placed in the front sets of 

the bus for True Parents to ride with us! We are not alone True Parents will be riding with us.  

2. We have an opportunity to do something this summer. One of the brothers was saying that he

was at a ministers meeting. They were all asked to share what they were going to do for the 

summer. This brother was asked to stand and explain what it was that he was doing first. So he 

told them I am getting on the Gods Hope for America Bus Tour. And when he had finished 

telling them about the tour, and why he was doing it with his wife. No one else really wanted to 

tell about they were getting ready to do for the summer. It just seemed small and insignificant 

when compared to what our brother was doing.  

3. The main point was the feeling in the room was that something bigger that any of us was about

to happen.  We all felt it. We were all going to be a part of something very special and spiritual 

significant. 

Brothers and sisters, where ever you are, whatever you are doing, please make time this summer to get on 

the bus. I promise you, you will never regret it!   

God Bless you and family. 

Pastor John Jackson 


